
6th October 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

“Virtual Parents’ Evening” – Monday 19th October – Thursday 22nd October 2020 
 

Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions, we are unable to hold our Learning Conferences as usual this 
term.  We feel it is still very important for us to have a one-to-one conversation with you regarding how 
your child has settled into school this term, their learning and also their well-being.  With this in mind, 
we plan to hold a “Virtual Parents’ Evening” for all our parents and carers either via a Zoom (video) call 
or a telephone call. 
 
You will be able to book your ten minute slot in the same way as you have previously via ParentMail.  If 
you choose to have a video call, the link will be sent to you separately, together with full instructions, 
nearer the time.  All appointments are available from 3:40pm – 6:30pm on the dates listed for each class. 
 
To enable us to gather some important information prior to the call, we would like you to answer a few 
questions, which will be sent to you via a ParentMail Form.  Please make sure these are completed by 
Thursday 15th October. 

 

 

ZOOM  
CALLS 

TELEPHONE  
CALLS 

Nursery Apple 
Tuesday & Wednesday 
20th & 21st October Monday 19th October 

Year R 
Birch Tuesday 20th October Monday 19th October 

Bonsai Tuesday 20th October Monday 19th October 

Year 1 
Cedar  Wednesday 21st October Thursday 22nd October  
Cherry  Wednesday 21st October Thursday 22nd October  

Year 2 
Ebony  Wednesday 21st October Thursday 22nd October  

Elm  Wednesday 21st October Thursday 22nd October  

Year 3 
Hawthorn Wednesday 21st October Tuesday 20th October 
Hornbeam Wednesday 21st October  Tuesday 20th October 

Juniper Wednesday 21st October  Tuesday 20th October 

Year 4 
Lilac Thursday 22nd October   Wednesday 21st October   
Lime Wednesday 21st October    Tuesday 20th October 

Year 5 
Maple Tuesday 20th October  Wednesday 21st October    
Oak Tuesday 20th October  Wednesday 21st October    

Year 6 
Sycamore Thursday 22nd October  Wednesday 21st October    

Willow Wednesday 21st October    Monday 19th October  
 
You will be able to book your appointment from tomorrow morning (Wednesday 7th October at 6am) 
using ParentMail.  If you have any problems with this, please contact the school office who will be happy 
to help. 
 
As always, myself and Mrs Martin our SENCo, will be also be available during these evenings for 
telephone appointments.  If you would like to speak with either of us, please contact the school office to 
book an additional appointment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

         
Mrs Ashley Crittenden 
Headteacher 


